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LMC sets Wine
Institute open house

Round Barn Winery
offers scholarship

BENTON HARBOR
— Lake Michigan College
will host an open house
from 4-6 p.m. Thursday at
the Mendel Center for
those interested in learning
more about the Great
Lakes Wine Institute.

Those who attend will
meet program director Mi-
chael Moyer, learn about
the curriculum, tour the
teaching winery, sample
regional wines and have
the option to meet with a
college adviser.

Meanwhile, the Round
Barn Winery has established
a scholarship for students
pursuing a degree with the
Great Lakes Wine Institute.
The scholarship will cover
tuition and fees for a full-

time student pursuing an as-
sociate of science degree in
enology and viticulture be-
ginning in the fall 2015 se-
mester. Call 927-8735 or
email efritz@lakemichigan
college.edu to apply.

The Great Lakes Wine
Institute is the Midwest’s
first and only commercial
teaching winery, where stu-
dents can earn an associate
degree in enology and viti-
culture. The program will
cover all aspects of wine-
making from vine to glass,
including vineyard mainte-
nance, the science of wine-
making, sensory evalua-
tion, logistics, distribution
and marketing. Classes be-
gin in the fall.

To RSVP, call 927-8735
or email efritz@lakemichi-
gancollege.edu. For more
information, visit lake-
michigancollege.edu/wine.
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